
October 7, 2014    COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in special session on Tuesday, October 7, 2014 at 8:30 am in 

Finley ND at the Steele County Commission Chambers. 

 

           There was roll call and present were Steele County Commissioners Richards, Fugleberg, Amundson, 

Johnson and Lindstrom.  Also present from Steele County/Finley were Tax Director/Deputy Auditor Krueger, 

Sheriff Beckman and Steele County Press Defrang.  Present from Griggs were Griggs County Commissioners 

Olson, Wakefield, Pedersen and Dahl and Auditor Anton.  

 

 The floor was opened for discussion on the COPS Grant awarded to Griggs County and sharing a 

Deputy Sheriff.  They reviewed the expenses and COPS Grant revenue for hiring a shared Deputy Sheriff for 

four years with Steele County Commissioners in agreement with sharing a deputy sheriff with Griggs County. 

 

 The floor was opened for discussion on sharing a County Agent and Steele County prefers hiring their 

own County Agent.   

 

 There was discussion on keeping open to future sharing options between Griggs and Steele Counties.  

 

 Griggs County Commissioner’s and Auditor left the meeting at 9 am.  

 

 

ATTEST:   _________Cynthia Anton_______                     ____________Troy Olson____________ 

                                          Auditor                                                                           Chairman   


